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Arlington, TX 76013
Booster President: Rebecca Rodgers (817) 999-3791

Co-President: Laura Perez

rebecca.rodgers78@gmail.com

Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club

Meeting Minutes

November 2, 2015

The Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Cub meeting was held on Monday, November 2, 2015.  President Rebecca Rodgers called the meeting to order at 6:41 p.m.  
The following Booster Club members were present:  Wendy Utter, Susan Anderson, Shelley Hucaby, Isabel Coria, Laura Perez, Steve Hill, Lisa Garcia-Story, Sean Fager, Peyton Tinkle, Francisca Rubin, Stacie Farr, Amy Lee Brimer, Rebecca Rodgers and Coach McCleary.  
Members discussed combining the High School and Junior High Boosters into one Booster Club.  We will have the same officers and 1 combined account. 

Co-Chair Laura Perez (High School President) and Lisa Garcia (High School V.P.) were approved to serve as officers of the Booster Club.  

The name for the combined Booster Club will be Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club.  The name needs to be updated on the Facebook Group and in the Bylaws.  

Members reviewed and requested changes to the Bylaws including:

-Change name from Arlington Junior High Booster Club to Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club.  

-Article III number 2., change “...comprised of the six...” to “...comprised of the eight...”.  

-Article IV number 1, add co-chairs after “The President:”.  

-Article IV number 2, add co-chairs after “The Vice President:”.

-Add in number 4. Treasurer.

-4 a. delete name “Steve Hill” to keep Bylaws generic.  

The Committee approved Bylaws with requested changes above.  

Administrators will be added to the Booster Facebook page.  

There was no Treasurer's Report 

The next meeting was scheduled for Monday, December 7, 2015.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 p.m. 

